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INVITATION TO BID# 17-600-08-03 

MADISON LANDING FLOATING DOCK PROCUREMENT 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Pearl River Valley Water Supply District at their office 
located at 115 Madison Landing Circle, Ridgeland, MS 39157 (P.O. BOX 2180, Ridgeland, MS 
39158) until 11:00 am on March 10, 2017, and then publicly opened for furnishing and 
delivering 160 lineal feet of prefabricated aluminum floating docks.  The docks will be installed 
by the owner.  The manufacturer will have 60 days from the issuance of a purchase order to 
deliver the items to the designated delivery receipt location.   

 
Complete specifications and bid information may be obtained by contacting Sharon Larry at the 
Pearl River Valley Water Supply District at the above address or slarry@therez.ms or 601-856-
6574.  
 
The owner hereby notifies all Bidders that it will affirmatively insure that disadvantaged and 
woman-owned business enterprises will be afforded the full opportunity to submit bids in 
response to this invitation.  When considering the award of any contract resulting from this 
invitation, the owner will not discriminate against any bidder on the grounds of race, gender, or 
national origin. 
 
The District reserves the rights to waive any informalities and to reject any and all bids.  The bid 
award, if made, will be based on the lowest and best bid.  
 
 
________________________________ 
John Sigman 
Executive Director  
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